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News You Can Use 

 
STONEYBROOK GOLF AND COUNTRY CLUB - HOSTING BINGO NIGHT  
Stoneybrook Golf & Country Club, located at 8801 Stoneybrook Blvd., is 

hosting Bingo night Thursday, August 4th. Call (941) 918-9595 for more 

information or to RSVP. 

 

 

TURF INSTALLATIONS – WEEK OF AUGUST 1ST   
Work continues on replacement of limited areas of turf in medians on Sarasota Square 

Boulevard and Honore Avenue.  Extended root kill of encroaching weeds is necessary before 

new turf is laid.  Installation is scheduled to begin next week, weather permitting. Please use 

caution in active work zones.   

 

 

 

Nature & Wildlife on Palmer Ranch 
 

 

This week we are featuring a photo of a Great 

Egret and a Great Blue Heron on the grounds 

of Palmer Ranch.  If you’ve pictures you’d 

like to share, please email your photos to 

Carrie at carrie@palmerranch.net. Please 

include your name, species and location of 

where the photo was taken.   

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Do you want to hear about the news on Palmer Ranch first hand?  If so, simply visit our website: 

www.PalmerRanch.net.  At the bottom of the home page, simply click on ‘Sign Up For Our Newsletter.’  

You’ll then be asked to provide your email address and first name.  It’s that easy! 
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